FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

JULY 11, 2021

		Ť	MASS INTENTIONS &
Sat.	7/10	4:00 PM	John Baran by His Mother, Brothers, and Family
Sun.	7/12	11:00 AM	Skippy Rish by His Mom and Dad
Mon.	7/12	7:00 PM	Katherine and Rocco Lutz by Their Family
Tue.	7/13	7:00 AM	Mary Hanusek by Mary Lynn Barletta and Family
Wed	7/14	7:00 AM	Elizabeth Thomas by Angie Dwyer
Thur.	7/15	7:00 AM	Virginia Chocolas by the Sunday Morning Breakfast Family
Fri.	7/16	7:00 AM	Bruce Kopczynskie by Dan Kopczynskie
Sat.	7/17	4:00 PM	Gloria, Ginger, Jeanie, and George by Adam, Rosey, AJ, and Ryan
Sun.	7/18	11:00 AM	Deceased Members of the Bzdil and Soroko Families by Helen Anne and Gerry, Jr.



Last Weekend:

Sunday \$4,064.00; Loose \$395.00; Dues \$694.00; Care and Education of Priests \$512.00; Holy Father \$55.00; Poor Box \$167.20

CANDLES ON THE ALTAR are in Memory of Katherine and Rocco Lutz by Their Family



CALVARY CEMETERY in Drums is erecting a new Niche Building for final interment of cremated remains. Pre-construction sales are now open. If you are interested, call the cemetery office Monday-Friday between 8:30~AM - noon and 1:00~PM - 3:30~PM. Payment plans are available at 0% interest for 2 years with required 25% down.



A pair of reading glasses was found in St. Ann's Cemetery. If they are yours, you can pick them up in the parish office Monday through Thursday from 9 until noon.





ALL MASSES / SERVICES ARE LIVESTREAMED: Our new camera system will allow you to watch <u>ALL MASSES AND SERVICES</u> in both churches (weekday, weekend, holy days). The link for all services is as follows: YouTube.com/channel/UCRogmn_HRMsPzAq4XSysm3w.



Meeting Reminder Council on Tuesday, July 13th, at 7:00 PM at Immaculate Conception Church.

A Message from Father Mike...



The doorbell rang many years ago in the rectory on a Sunday afternoon. Two young men from another religious denomination stood there and asked me about Jesus. I wondered if they knew the irony of the situation: two young men wanting to know if a priest knew about Jesus.

I invited them in and I listened to what they had to say. I was very impressed with their dedication. I made no effort to explain the Roman Catholic priesthood to them. When they left, I thought to myself that these two young men went out two-by-two as Jesus told us to do in today's Gospel. We may not have agreed theologically or scripturally, but I agreed they were fine young men dedicated to their religious tradition. Hey, how about you?





A VIEW FROM THE PEW, FREEDOM.

"Freedom consists not in doing what we like, but in having the right to do what we ought." Pope St. John Paul II.





The Immaculate Conception Parish Community-Service Coordinating Team is conducting a food drive to benefit the food pantry in Freeland. For the month of July, we are requesting paper product items, such as napkins,



paper plates, paper towels, toilet paper, etc. Items are to be placed in the food pantry container in the church entrance. Thank you for any donations you can provide to assist those individuals and families in need in our community.





IN-PERSON BAPTISMAL PREPARATION CLASSES have resumed. This class is MANDATORY for ALL those parents wishing to have their children baptized. Classes for both parishes have been consolidated. The next class is at 6:00 PM on Thursday, September 9th, in the Saint Joseph Room at Good Shepherd Parish. Please register by calling the Immaculate Conception Parish Office at 570-636-3035 or the Good Shepherd Parish office at 570-788-3141.

MASS INTENTION REQUESTS FOR 2022 is now open. Please note that no masses will be scheduled over the telephone to avoid errors. All mass requests must be completed in writing on the forms that are available at $\mathcal{M}ass$ the entrances of the church.





MASKS IN CHURCH are no longer required if you have been fully vaccinated. Please continue to wear your mask until you have received your complete vaccine.

